
  
  
  
  

  A Delegation from the Embassy of Kazakhstan Visits the Amman
Stock Exchange 

  December 19, 2022  

The CEO of the Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) Mr. Mazen Wathaifi, received the Counselors at the
Embassy of the Republic of Kazakhstan in the Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan, Mr. Olgaz Raev and
Mr. Rustam Jumatov, on Thursday 15/12/2022, to discuss ways to enhance communication and joint
cooperation and enhance bilateral investment and economic relations between the two countries in
general and between the ASE and the Kazakhstan Stock Exchange (KASE) in particular.

During the meeting Wathaifi reviewed the most important developments witnessed by the Jordanian
capital market and the projects that the ASE is implementing to enhance the market's
competitiveness and increase its depth and breadth, stressing that the Jordanian capital market
enjoys a legislative and regulatory structure in accordance with the latest international standards and
practices and has many investment opportunities in a safe and stable country characterized by an
attractive investment climate and an advanced legislative and technical structure.

Emphasizing the importance of cooperation and coordination between the two countries in the
investment and economic aspect, and the importance of cooperation and exchange of experiences
between the ASE and the KASE , which began through their membership in the Federation of Euro-
Asian Stock Exchanges (FEAS) and in the Board of Directors of this federation, pointing out that
there are great opportunities to enhance this cooperation and benefit from investment opportunities in
the Jordanian capital market.

For his part, Chancellor Raev stressed the importance of strengthening Jordanian-Kazakh relations
during the next stage in various sectors of common interest, in order to achieve the common interests
of the two brotherly countries.
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